
We do not have cell phone footage of abuses inside prisons and jails. I am reading the 
following sworn testimony from a person held in the Prince George’s County Jail to lift 
this veil of secrecy and hold our justice system accountable. This testimony was taken 
in April 2020.

SWORN STATEMENT NO.6 SWORN STATEMENT NO.6 
FROM PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY JAILFROM PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY JAIL

When I first entered the Detention Center, I was placed in the Medical Unit. I have numerous 
medical issues, including neck and back issues, I walk with a cane, and I am currently having 
kidney issues, including blood in my urine. I was moved from the Medical Unit about halfway 
through my thirty-day incarceration, and I do not know why, but it may be because it was getting 
more crowded in the Medical Unit.

I am currently experiencing cold symptoms, such as coughing and sneezing. I try to stay in my 
cell as much as possible to avoid getting others sick. However, I do have a cellmate that I cannot 
stay away from.

Everyone is concerned about the Coronavirus. I am very worried and I am already sick now. I am 
just trying to stay away from people and isolate myself.
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